
 

 
West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch 

Last March’s meeting 

was another success for 

the WWNW. A good 

crowd showed up and 

three new faces were 

noticed as well. Signs, 

word-of-mouth and our 

website seem to be 

working to strengthen our 

numbers. 

Our annual calendar was 

presented at the meeting, 

as well as copies being 

provided for members. A 

copy is on page two of 

this newsletter as well. 

 

President Tom Lauria 

announced the new 

committees and their 

members: 

Beautification & 

Renovation – Jordan 

Fogal and Emily Law 

City Services – Marion 

Sanford and Mary Turner 

Communications – Mary 

Moore and Tom Lauria 

Events – Ruth Thomas, 

Dale Heath and Jen 

Lauria 

Financial – Barbara 

Birdnow 

Membership – Jen and 

Tom Lauria 

  

Lastly, Superintendant of 

Elmore County Schools, 

Dr. Jeff Langham, spoke. 

He discussed the new 

Redland School and 

future uses of the old 

Wetumpka Junior High 

School building. He 

mentioned that it would 

be used for the Change 

Program for troubled 

youths and also for adult 

education programs. 

 

His goal is to hopefully 

utilize the building as a 

magnet school for the 

arts as well as a 

community center. 
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Upcoming for April  

Block Captain and Board 

Meeting will be held April 

14, 2009, 6PM at the 

Jeanette Barrett Civic 

Room. 

Member Meeting will be 

held April 14, 2009, 7PM 

at the Jeanette Barrett 

Civic Room. 

Our guest speaker for 

March’s meeting is new 

Wetumpka Police Chief 

Celia Dixon. 

Our meeting’s agenda 

will include committee 

reports, the importance 

of Block Captains and 

the Spring Neighborhood 

Clean-up on April 18. 
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Event Name/Description Location Date & Time 

Spring Neighborhood Clean-up 
Howard & Mary Peck's 
204 W. Tallassee St. 

Apr 18, 2009, 7:00 AM 

National Night Out West Wetumpka Aug 4, 2009, 7:00 PM 

Fall Neighborhood Clean-up 
Howard & Mary Peck's 
204 W. Tallassee St. 

Sept 12, 2009, 7:00 AM 

 

 

Phone:  334 514 6794 
E-mail:  tplauria@gmail.com 

The West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch (WWNW) was formed in 

September 2006. The purposes of this volunteer organization are to 

enhance community value through assisting the neighborhood in achieving 

the following objectives: 

 Reduce burglaries and other crimes through such programs such as a 

neighborhood watch, community policing or other initiatives. 

 Foster a neighborhood identity and sense of community. 

 Promote an understanding among property owners, residents, 

government and business interests. 

 Preserve and enhance the historic and residential quality of the 

neighborhood, as well as pursue neighborhood improvement and 
beautification projects. 

We’re on the Web! 

www.neighborhoodlink.com 
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